eaths rths and

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements

BORN

MCINTYRE - James and Fabienne (née Ricard) are proud to announce the birth of their first child, Sarah Jamie, weighing 7 lbs. 12 oz. on Sept. 15, 1987. Proud grandparents are Dougall and Agatha McIntyre and Domina and Laurincia Domina and Laurincia Ricard, Proud great-grand parent Mrs. Helen Sherry.

MOORE - Robert and Elaine (nee Younie) are very happy to announce the arrival on October 9th, of their daughter Meredith their daughter Meredith Anne, A little sister for Diana Marie, Proud grandparents are Rufus grandparents and Edidi Fisher and Cecil and Gladys Younie.

DIED

ALLEN. Dorian on Oc-age 7 Notre-Dame Hospital.

Notre-Dame Hospital,
Coteau Landing, on October 14, 1987 age 73.
Husband of Cecelfa
Emard. Survived by his
children Clément, Gérard,
Jean. Philippe and
Francois, as well as his
grandchildren.
Predeceased by his sons,
Denis and René, and
daughter Denise. Funeral
service was held at StMalachie Church, Ormstown, on October 17 at 2
p.m. Interment Herdman
Cemetery. Arrangements
made by McGerrigle
Funeral Home Inc.

D'AOUST, Lucien (Charlie) - Unexpectedly in Huntingdon, on October 13th, 1987 at 68 years of age. Funeral was held at St. Joseph Church, on October 16. Survived by his wife Mary, two sons, David and William, daughter Donna and grandchildren, Nathalie, Marc, Clifford, Hollie and Marie-Joséc. Donations to Chateauguay Valley Regional High AOUST Lucien Valley Regional High school Educational Foundation or Barrie Memorial Hospital in lieu

HENDERSON. Stewart Lewis Ralph - At his home, 420 Cavan St., Palmerston, 420 Cavan St., Palmerston, on Friday, September 25, 1987, Stewart Lewis Ralph Henderson, in his 86th year. Beloved husband of Eileen Whealon, and dear father of William and his wife, Beatrice, of R.R. 1, Eden, and Mrs. Patricia Laur of Aylmer and father-in-law of Mrs. Joyce Henderson of Clifford, Rested at the Hardy-Lee Funeral Home, Harriston. Funeral service was held Funeral service was held on Sunday, September 27, Interment in Harriston Cemetery, Memorial donations to St. Paul's Anglican Church or Palmerston and District Hospital would be ap-preciated.

DIED

HINGSTON, Arabella HINGSTON, Arabella - At Huntingdon County Hospital on October 16, 1987 in her 104th year. Funeral service was from Kelly Funeral Home, Huntingdon on Monday, October 19th at 2 p.m. Interment Athelstan Protestant Cemetery.

CARD OF THANKS

Our sincere thanks to the Huntingdon County Hospital, doctors, nurses and friends, relatives and neighbours, for flowers, cards, donations and food, at the time of our sad bereavement.

Blanche Brooks, Joan and Bill Gundy and family Debra and Warren Rankin and family

We wish to express our sincere thanks, for calls, cards and expressions of sympathy at the death of our sister Mary Whyte. Please consider this as our personal thank you. Charlie and Olive Brown

We sincerely, from the bottom of our hearts, thank everyone for all the en-couragement and support that was given to us. We love you.

The Leboeuf Family P.S. We love you, Mom.

CARD OF THANKS

For all the moral support received at the time of the death of Thérèse, on September 30, 1987 at the September 30, 1987 at the age of 36, her husband Conrad Quenneville, her daughter Nathalic and the Boileau and Quenneville familles, wish to express their sincere thanks to all relatives and friends for sympathy expressed by relatives and friends for sympathy expressed by mass offerings, cards, prayers, telegrams or attendance at the funeral. Relatives and friends are asked to consider this as a personal thank you.

The family of Mr. Alban Mainville wish to express their thanks to Dr. Georges Lefebyre, the staff of Huntingdon County Hospital also the nurses of the C.L.S.C. for the at-tention and good care given him during his lengthy

Our sincere thanks Our sincere thanks to everyone who contributed in any way to making the celebration of our 25th anniversary such a happy event. The beautiful gifts and cards which we received will be a he pr received will be a cherished remembrance of this happy occasion.

Sincerely Terry and Janet Rice

We want to express our sincere thanks to our children for organizing the wonderful party to honor our 40th wedding auniversary. Many thanks for all cards and gifts, but most of all we'd like to thank everyone for making this a very special evening for us. We'll remember it for years to come. for years to come.

Pearl & Lawrence Carrigan



40th WEDDING ANNIVERSARY

June 14, 1987, Earl and Violet Caldwell celebrated their 40th wedding anniversary at their home in Covey Hill with members of the Watt family and a few friends. This photo was taken at a second celebration July 4th when members of their immediate tamily could attend - Richard, Shirley and Byron Caldwell of Calgary; Nina, Peter Tena, Maria and Angela of King City Ontario, This fall Earl and Violet were also visited by their other daughter and her family, Helen O'Brien, Trevor and Kelly of Burglen, Switzerland.